
 

 

AREA 3 CHORUS: 
 

Katie Taylor is leading our 2015 Area 3 Chorus in song at this year’s AC&C, as the 

director from Northern Blend Chorus, our current Area 3 Champions and International 

Bronze Medalist Chorus!  The song is “Happy”, by Pharell.  Every registrant at HELP 

Day will be provided with music and learning trax for this song will be available as well.  

  

Traditionally, the Area Chorus has been made up of 4 singers from each chapter but has 

not always been limited to that.  In addition to the plan to have a rehearsal of this song 

scheduled at HELP Day, we also will continue with our annual AC&C Saturday morning 

rehearsal.  Remember that all Area 3 Associate members [in good standing] are also 

invited to sing in the Area 3 Chorus!  Please contact Katie at ktsinginglady@yahoo.com 

for music and trax if you are not attending HELP Day. 

 

 

 

AREA 3 QUARUS: 
Our Area 3 Quarus Director for 2015 is Sue Melvin and the song the Quarus will be 

singing is, “I Get By with a Little Help from my Friends”.  Sheet music and learning 

tracks will be available to registered quartets soon, once you decide that your quartet can 

learn this song and be with us for the rehearsal and performance at AC&C in Fairport.  

Please email Sue at susiesings4u@yahoo.com for music and trax. 

 

As you likely already know, singing on Friday evening at HELP Day has been brought 

back again this year with a Friday FUN Night!!!  We do plan an opportunity for a 

rehearsal for the Area 3 Quarus at HELP Day.  We also will continue with our annual 

AC&C Friday afternoon hotel rehearsal in order to have as much time together as 

possible before our actual stage performance. 

 

 

 

AREA 3 FAMILY CHORUS: 
This is an invitation to all Area 3 singers who fall within the FAMILY category to 

please participate in our Family Chorus at AC&C 2015!  This year’s director will be 

Lynn Blakeney and the song she has chosen is “Let There Be Music”.  We certainly don’t 

want to miss anyone who is eligible to enjoy this experience and encourage all members 

who have a mother, mother-in-law, daughter, daughter-in-law, sister, sister-in-law, aunt, 

cousin, etc. that sings in Area 3 – even an associate member, to please join us!  It is a 

very enjoyable and rewarding experience. 

  

If you are unable to attend Help Day, please indicate your interest in participating by 

emailing the Area Director at d33j29s0@aol.com and she will send you the music and 

trax.  We plan to have a scheduled rehearsal at HELP Day; also we’ll continue with our 

annual AC&C Friday afternoon rehearsal so that we may have some time together prior 

to our performance. 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ktsinginglady@yahoo.com
mailto:susiesings4u@yahoo.com
mailto:d33j29s0@aol.com

